
Quincy, Illinois 
September 10, 1935 

Dear Sir: 

We appreciate your letter and are glad to inform you that your 
report of reception of Station F.TAD on September 4, 1935, is 

correct. You may consider this card your official verifica- 

tion. 

Yours very truly, 

RADIO STATION ":TAD 

Quincy, Illinois 


